To the Reeve and Councillors
County of St. Paul No. 19

St. Paul, Alberta

June 24, 2019

This is to advise you that | am stepping down as Chairperson of the County of St.
Paul No. 19 Library Board as well as resigning as a Board Member.

| want to thank the County of St. Paul No. 19 Council for their confidence and
willingness to see the need to support our libraries.

Libraries have evolved to be much more then shelves of books. They have
become a place to connect and learn through technology, a place that is
accessible to all, a place that does not discriminate, a place that is willing to listen
to the needs of the people and find ways to accommodate, a place that is safe
and welcoming.

| challenge all our councillors to stop into one of our libraries and see first hand
why it is such an important ever evolving asset.

It is my hope that my years on the Board made a positive impact on the libraries
and the level of service they have been able to provide.

NA CONNER



